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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

Accepting the invitation of the civil and ecclesiastical Authorities, Pope Francis will make an Apostolic Journey to
Ajaccio on 15 December 2024, on the occasion of the conclusion of the “La religiosité populaire en
Méditerranée” Congress.


